
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Easter Services & Competitions 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Once again, as Easter approaches, the children are looking forward to our Easter 

competitions. These will take place on Friday 5th April. These competitions are always well 

supported and children enjoy entering their creations made at home. There will be a 

selection of Easter egg prizes throughout the year groups. 

 

Children in Foundation and Key Stage 1 can make an Easter bonnet that is child led and 

creative.  Children will then join in the parade on Friday 5th April, at 9:10 am in the 

playground or school hall if forecast to rain.  Parents and carers are welcome to spectate.  

There will also be a service for the children at school led by Reverend Mark on the 

afternoon of Wednesday 3rd April. 

 

Children in Key Stage 2 will be going to the church to celebrate Easter on Wednesday 3rd 

April where they will be leading a service.  Children have been busy learning new songs and 

creating art work and presentations. As there is only one service at the church, 

unfortunately there will not be room for parents to attend, however please check the 

website for photos of both KS1 and KS2 services. 

 

KS2 children can decorate a hard-boiled egg, making a character or scene if they wish.  

Eggs should only be brought to school on the morning of Friday 5th April, please, as we 

have limited space for safe storage.    

 

If you require any further information, please speak to your child’s teacher. 

   

Thank you for your support.   

                  

                                             Mr J Middleton 

 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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